
Dear Participants, Officials, and Guests:

On behalf of the organizing committee, it is our immense pleasure to extend a heartfelt welcome

to Bali, Indonesia for the IPSC Australasia Handgun and PCC Championship 2024!

This committee is dedicated to ensuring your time in Bali is seamless, enjoyable, and filled with

moments of awe. From the opening ceremony to the challenging stages to the final awards

banquet, we aim to make this championship an event that exceeds your expectations—the

ultimate showcase of skill, sportsmanship, and determination.

Beyond the adrenaline of the competition, Bali offers an extraordinary tapestry of experiences.

We encourage you to explore the island's rich heritage, enjoy its alluring landscapes, savor its

tantalizing cuisine, and bask in the warmth of its people. Whether you are a seasoned or a

first-time visitor, the warm and welcoming spirit of Bali is sure to leave a lasting impression.

May your time here be filled with triumphs on the shooting range and moments of pure delight

as you discover the unparalleled beauty of Bali.

Once again, welcome to Indonesia, welcome to Bali—where the spirit of sportsmanship meets

the magic of an island paradise.

Warmest Regards,

Jay Reyes

Match Director


